
CAG Meeting 

March 24, 2011 

Last Resort KOA 

 

 Update on lakes and maintenance 

 Update on cougar research project 

 Update on bighorn sheep population and transplant 

 Update on new District Biologist for region 

 Update on elk fence 

o Maintenance and fire prevention 

o Number of elk outside fence and number pushed back through fence 

 Update on grant work 

o RMEF Guzzler 

o MDF Weed Spraying 

o Hartsock Building Relocation Project 

o Dave Karl’s $170K SRF Board grant to put trees in river in 2012 

 Update on power line burial 

o $1.3M/year for next 7 years from BPA for Chinook salmon habitat work 

o Possible power line burial with that money 

 Go over Management Plan Updates 

 Questions/Comments 

 

 


